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Our mail in voting is one of the most credible and secure ways to vote in the country 

and does not need to be destroyed.   

Many people are unable to leave their homes to vote and can not vote in person.  It is 

not right to break a system that works and demand that people can only vote in 

person. 

It denies everyone who is legitimately registered to vote their right to vote. 

Please do not take away our right to vote and to vote by mail in Oregon. 


